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The Project in Brief 

JUSTICE NEWS 
Access to Justice at community Project

Orientation for 
Community Volunteers 
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Upazila level 
Stakeholder Meeting  

COAST held an orientation 
meeting in Chottogram's Anwara 
and Bashkhali upazilas, as well as 
Barishal's Bakerganj and 
Babuganj upazilas. At the 
meeting, the Upazila Nirbahi 
Officer and other government 
officials were present. The 
"Access to Justice in the 
Community" project's District 
Project Officers gave the opening 
remarks, while community 
paralegals were in charge of 
running the meeting. 

Success in Dispute 
Mediation  

The project's goal is to bring 
justice to the community and 
settle claims. Following training 
on Restorative Justice Meetings 
last month, the project team was 
able to successfully address 
disagreements in the community 
through RJ meetings and 
mediations. The RJ facilitators are 
resolving amicable 
disagreements through meetings 
with both parties' consent, with 
the goal of maintaining 
communal peace. Naturally, two 
RJ facilitators from each ward 
were chosen and trained through 
Restorative Justice.


